
 

      By: E-Filing – Docket Filing 
 
September 21, 2018 
 
Ms. Patricia Van Gerpen 
Executive Director 
South Dakota Public Utilities Commission 
500 East Capital Ave. 
Pierre, SD 57501 
 
Subject: Docket No. NG06-001 Compliance Report 
  Six-Month Period Ending August 31, 2018 
 
Dear Ms. Van Gerpen: 
 
MidAmerican Energy Company submits the semi-annual compliance report pursuant to  
Docket No. NG06-001 based on the six-month period ending August 31, 2018. The report is 
attached as Schedule A.  It shows the difference between gas costs for interruptible customers 
based on daily market prices and gas costs based on their prior interruptible purchased gas 
adjustment pricing.   
 
If you have any questions, please contact me at (515) 281-2330 or slolsen@midamerican.com. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
/s/ Stephanie L. Olsen 
 
Stephanie L. Olsen 
Senior Rates Analyst 
 
Attachment 
 
Cc:  Brian Rybarik-MidAmerican Energy Company 
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